
Asbestos Program Notification 
  
Parents, Teachers, Employee Organizations, Pacific Environmental is maintaining the Asbestos Program for the 
Archdiocese of Los Angeles Schools. We are required to inform you that: 
  

 A copy of each School's AHERA Management Plan is available for your inspection in the adminstrative offices of your 
school, the Archdiocese, and the Pacific Environmental Company's offices. 
  

 This Management Plan contains information regarding inspections, re-inspections, response actions, and post-
response action activities, including periodic re-inspection and surveillance activities that are planned or in progress. 
Should you wish to review your school's AHERA Management Plan, please contact your school's principal to arrange 
for an opportunity. 
  

Pacfic Environmental Company 


